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Miss Annie Husgrove,
Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society* 
338 Moreau Street,
Montreal.
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Dear Madam

" With further reference to
your letter regarding the granting of a degree 
in the Department of Pharmacy, I have taken this 
matter up- with Dean Martin, 
looking into it and will make

A committee is 
a report next month.i
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Your Society should recognise, 

however, that this is something of extreme im­
portance and cannot he decided in a hurry.

Yours faithfully,

Prinoipal. A
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